GCID LANDOWNER AND WATER USER MEETING – DECEMBER 17, 2024 @ 10:30 A.M.

GCID Board of Directors is holding a special meeting for all landowners and water users to share important information regarding two proposed programs that will impact water management in the Sacramento Valley and the District. Attendance and participation by GCID landowners and water users is strongly encouraged.

The proposed Drought Protection Program is an Agreement between the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation and the Sacramento River Settlement Contractors (including GCID) that seeks to mitigate the impacts of severe drought periods on endangered fish species by altering the management of Shasta Reservoir. The Agreement will result in compensated water supply reductions in these severe dry year scenarios, while providing funds for drought resiliency infrastructure.

The proposed Healthy Rivers and Landscapes program is a cooperative approach to the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan update. The proposal, still under development, focuses on habitat improvements and flow management actions involving State and federal resource agencies, as well as regional and local water agencies.

The details related to how these two proposed programs would affect District operations will be the focus of this important landowner and water user meeting.

The meeting will be held in-person (no virtual participation) at the following location:

Tuesday, December 17, 2024 @ 10:30 A.M.

Maxwell Legion Hall 230 Oak Street, Maxwell

Protecting agriculture and wildlife in the Sacramento Valley for more than a century

December 6, 2024